
ITEM 
2 

75 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 

COUNCIL MEETING 
85/11/ 25 

RE: WORK ORDERS: 
60-32-062 - STORM DRAINAGE - SUNDRY LOCATIONS 
60-32-063 - STORM DRAINAGE - BIG BEND AREA 
60-14-087 - LEFT TURN EXTENSION - BOUNDARY AT GRANDVIEW 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER'S RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the recommendation of the Director Engineering be adopted. 

TO: 

FROM: 

* * * * * * * 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR ENGINEERING 

1985 11 20 

SUBJECT: WORK ORDERS NO. 60-32-062 AND 60-32-063 AND 60-14-087 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Work Order No. 60-32-062 - Storm Drainage Improvements -
Sundry Locations and Work Order No. 60-32-063 - Storm 
Drainage Improvements - Big Bend Area, and Work Order No. 
60-14-087 - Boundary Road to Grandview Highway - Municipal 
share of construction of left-turn northbound extension, be 
approved. 

60-32-062 Storm Drainage Improvements - Sundry 
Locations. 
CHARGE: 1985 Capital Budget 

Code 60-32 Storm Extensions. $ 50,000. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: The 1985 Capital 
Budget contains a provision of $50,000. for 
small drainage projects in sundry locations 
to meet needs as they are identified, and a 
portion of which make up a program of 
drainage improvements in the North Burnaby 
area. The work includes sewer extensions, 
provision of catch basins, and ditch 
improvements. Work on sanitary and 
combined sewer modifications in the North 
Burnaby area is currently underway 
utilizing previously approved funds from 
the sanitary sewer portion of the Capital 
Budget. 
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60-32-063 Storm Drainage Improvements - Big Bend 
Area. 
CHARGE: 1985 Capital Budget 

Code 60-32 Storm Extensions. $200,000. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: The 1985 Capital 
Budget contains a provision of $200,000. 
for drainage problems in the Big Bend area. 
Your Director Engineering has identified a 
program for major culvert upgrading and 
ditch improvements. This work is seen as 
the initial phase of a comprehensive storm 
drainage management program throughout the 
Big Bend. The professional consulting 
engineering firm of Kerr Wood Leidal 
Associates has been commissioned to assist 
the Corporation in the development of this 
program. The initial work will be 
undertaken in the vicinity of 12th Avenue 
and Meadow and upstream to Marine Drive 
where recent flooding has been experienced. 

60-14-087 Boundary Road at Grandview Highway -
Municipal share of construction of 
left-turn northbound extension. 
CHARGE: 1985 Capital Budget 

Code 14 Traffic Management. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: The existing bay 
was constructed in the late 1960's but is 
now inadequate. The proposed extension 
will accommodate an additional ten (10) 
vehicles. The City of Vancouver has 
approved their share of the work which is 
to be done by the City. 

$15,000. 

$265,000. 

~£-~ 

EEO:cf 
cc: ( ) Traffic Supervisor 

( ) Director Finance 

DIRECTOR ENGINEERING 
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